
 
 

 
May 15, 2020 
 
Dear Parents/ Guardians and Community Members,  
 
As members of the Soaring Heights Charter School community, we need your help 
in reaching out to legislators who can advocate for our school.  
 
Do you know about the HEROES Act? The HEROES Act is the fourth in a series 
of bills intended to provide economic relief to Americans suffering during the 
Coronavirus pandemic. It provides some funding for K-12 education, but not 
nearly enough. Even more, it ​lacks guaranteed​ fair funding for charter schools.  
 
Help us by reaching out to your local legislator to urge them to ensure that 
equitable treatment of charter schools is given and that charter schools receive their 
fair share of federal, state, and local funds.  
 
Together we can make a difference. Together we can stand out. Together we can 
get the support we need.  
 
 

Click to reach out to your local legislators  
 

Kind Regards,  

Soaring Heights Charter School Staff  

https://act.publiccharters.org/?utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-_B9fzBaOqCZFJOKxpqtH7gXtz8HaESeec2Nk6SogRH0znXHUTdB4CZnbmaUyoJTw3kaqD0Jg9oJibnn4nnuyesmeuuKw&_hsmi=87930607&utm_source=hs_email&utm_content=87930607&hsCtaTracking=dd937b20-ee5d-4ebe-bcba-f9d1e2db27c4%7Cd6605513-3844-4a14-9a03-f0af413b2f0b

